
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Commissioners of St. Mary’s County will hold 

a Public Hearing on Tuesday, February 28, 2017 beginning at 6:30 PM in the Chesapeake 

Building located at 41770 Baldridge Street in Leonardtown, Maryland to consider:  

 

1)  Correction of a mistake on page 2-20: 2015 Concept Land Uses in the Lexington 

Park Development District Master Plan; 

2)  Correction of a mistake on “Great Mills Corridor Development Strategy” in the 

Lexington Park Development District Master Plan;  

3) Correction of a mistake on Figure PC-2:2015 Concept Land Use in the Lexington 

Park Development District Master Plan; and  

4)  Recommendation to the Commissioners of St. Mary’s County to adopt Figure I-2: 

Proposed LPDD Zoning in the Lexington Park Development District Master Plan. 
 

Citizens are encouraged to attend and participate in the public hearing. 

 

Copies of the proposed maps are available in the Department of Land Use and Growth 

Management, 23150 Leonard Hall Drive Leonardtown, MD 20650 and at www.stmarysmd.com. 

 

Written comments may be submitted on or before March 7, 2017 to: Commissioners of  

St. Mary’s County, P.O. Box 653, Leonardtown, MD 20650. 

 

Any reasonable accommodation for persons with disabilities should be requested by contacting 

the St. Mary’s County Public Information Officer at (301) 475-4200, *1342. 

 

Note that as a result of the evidence and comments made at the public hearing, 

amendments may be made to the proposed maps. 

 

COMMISSIONERS OF ST. MARY’S COUNTY 

 

By: Bill Hunt, Deputy Director, Land Use and Growth Management 

http://www.stmarysmd.com/

